facilities Update Weekly

October 8, 2010

High School:

• No facilities work currently being done.

Fairfax Elementary:

 The demolition has continued this week. They are starting the demolition from the back of building so that they can build a "hill" to climb to get to the top of the building. As you drive by, you will be able to see through the building.

Mariemont Elementary:

No facilities work currently being done.

Terrace Park Elementary:

• No facilities work currently being done.

FYI

- ➤ This past Wednesday we had a pre-bid meeting with interested contractors to discuss the bids on the modular classroom facilities, the site plumbing and septic systems, geothermal work and the site electric work. The bids for the modulars and site work are due October 20.
- ➤ Staffs from the elementaries have been meeting with interior designers from SFA Architects to discuss the "classrooms of the future". The teachers have shared many creative and thought-filled ideas. Next week there will be meetings with the junior high teachers.
- ➤ We have been looking at our libraries, technology needs, traffic patterns and modular moving plans as we continue to meet and plan.
- ➤ If you have any questions, please feel free to call (309-8743) or email me (kryan@mariemontschools.org).

Have a great weekend! Kathy Ryan, Program Manager for Mariemont Schools